
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

RUSH COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT  

An Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

The Rush County Highway Department is taking applications for highway maintenance workers. 

Must have a CDL license. Normal work hours are 7AM to 4 PM, Monday thru Friday 

Benefits are available. Starting wage at $19.56 per hour. 

Applications can be picked up at the Highway Department, 1352 E State Road 44, Rushville, IN 46173. 

Applications available until job filled. 

 


